
Subject: RE: FOi request re China visits 

? • 
FOi <foi@rau.ac.uk> 

to info@ukctransparency.org, FOi ... 

Dear Sam, 

Thank you for your request for information (below). 

Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act (2000). 

The response from the RAU, is as follows: 

There have been two visits to China over the last 18 months by executive-level staff, these were as follows: 

4-8 September 2023, to attend Academic opening ceremonies, these were attended by a Pro Vice-Chancellor and an Associate Pro Vice-Chancellor. 

17-21 June 2024, to attend graduation ceremonies, these were attended by the Vice-Chancellor and an Associate Pro Vice-Chancellor. 

I hope that this response is helpful to you. If you have any further queries related to this request, details of our review procedure are attached. 

Kind regards, 

Royal Agricultural University FOi 


